
 4-H/FFA Youth Livestock Schedule   August 2020 
  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

16 17 

ARRIVAL 

1:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.  
4-H/FFA Youth Dairy 
Cattle 

18 

ARRIVAL 

Until 6:00 p.m. 4-H/FFA 
Youth Dairy Cattle   

19 

ARRIVAL 

11:00 a.m. 4-H/FFA 
Youth Dairy Cattle must 
be in place  

 

10:00 a.m. - 8:00p.m.    
4-H/FFA Youth Dairy 
Goat  

20 

 

 

SHOW TIME 

8:30 A.M. 4-H/FFA 
Youth Dairy Cattle 

Show (Ayrshire, 
Brown Swiss, 

Guernsey, and 
Milking Shorthorns) 

 

5:00 p.m. 4-H/FFA 
Youth Dairy Goat 
Showmanship 
followed by Dairy 
Goat Show  

 

 

RELEASE 

Dairy Goat may 
release after the 
conclusion of the 
show 

 

21 

 

 

SHOW TIME 

8:30 a.m. 
Youth Dairy 
Cattle Show 
(Holstein, 
Jersey, Red & 
White) 

 

3:00 p.m. 4-
H/FFA Youth 
Dairy Supreme 
Show  

 

RELEASE 

Dairy Goat 
must be out of 
the barn by 
9:00 a.m.  

 

Dairy Cattle 
may release 
after the 
conclusion of 
the Supreme 
Show 

 

 

 

22 

RELEASE 

All Dairy Cattle must 
be out of the barn by 

9:00 a.m.  



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

       
23 

ARRIVAL 

8:00 a.m. – 10:00 
a.m. Youth Poultry 
including 4-H 
Showmanship 
(Broadbent Arena) 

 

SHOW TIME 

11:00 a.m. Youth 
Poultry Show 

followed by 4-H 
Showmanship 

 

RELEASE 

All birds released 
after the 

conclusion of the 
show 

24 

ARRIVAL 

8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
4-H/FFA Youth Market 
Goat & Wether Dam  
 

8:00 a.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
4-H/FFA Youth Sheep 
 

10:00 a.m. – 10:00 
p.m. 

4-H/FFA Youth Swine  
 

1:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.  

4-H/FFA Youth Beef 
Cattle  

    

Wether Dam Weigh-
in 

3:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
(Weight cards must be 
turned in by 4:00 
p.m.) 

25 

ARRIVAL 

8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

4-H/FFA Youth Beef 
Cattle  

SHOW TIME 

9:00 a.m. 4-H/FFA Goat 
Showmanship followed 
by the Wether Dam 
Show  
 

1:30 p.m.  4-H/FFA 
Youth Sheep 
Showmanship followed 
by the Breeding Sheep 
Show 
 

2:00 p.m. Novice        
Swine Show  
 

4:00 p.m. 4-H/FFA 
Youth Breeding Gilt 
Show  

 

Youth Swine Exhibitors 

All market and breeding 
entries must be checked 
in, weigh cards turned 
in, and showmanship 
entries submitted by 

10:00 a.m. 

 

RELEASE  

Animals can be release 
at the completion of 

their show 

 

26 

 

SHOW TIME 

8:00 a.m. 4-H/FFA Youth 
Market Hog Show 
(Purebred followed by 
Crossbred) 

 

8:30 a.m.  4-H/FFA Youth 
Beef Market Animal 
Show  
 

9:00 a.m. 4-H/FFA Youth 
Market Goat Show 
followed by the Novice 
Goat Show 
 

9:00 a.m. Novice Lamb 
Showmanship and Novice 
Market Lamb Show  
 

11:00 a.m. 4-H/FFA 
Youth Beef Market 
Animal Showmanship 
followed by Breeding 
Heifer Showmanship  
 

12:30 p.m. 4-H/FFA 
Youth Market Lamb 
Show  

RELEASE  

All animals not 
participating in 

Championship Drive are 
released at the 

conclusion of their show 

 

27 

 

SHOW TIME 

9:00 a.m.  4-H/FFA 
Youth Swine 
Showmanship  

 

8:00 a.m. 4-H/FFA 
Youth Heifer Show  
 

 

6:30 p.m.  
CHAMPIONSHIP 

DRIVE (Broadbent 
Arena) 

 

 

RELEASE  

All animals can be 
release after the 
Championship 

Drive 

 

28 

 

 

 

 

RELEASE  

All animals 
must be out 
of the barn 

by 9:00 a.m. 

29 

ARRIVAL  

8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. 
Youth Rabbit  

 

10:30 a.m. – 11:30 
a.m. 4-H Rabbit 
arrival & Check-in  

 

SHOW TIME 

9:00 a.m. Youth 
Rabbit Show  
 

12:00 p.m. 4-H 
Rabbit Show  

 

RELEASE 

 All rabbits released 
at the conclusion of 
the shows 

 


